Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Alrealty Meyer [alrealty23113@comcast.net]

Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 11:43 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: Monday November 6th Richmond City Planning Commission public meeting RE: Signs @
Stony Point Shopping Center

Attachments: Stony Point Shopping Center SIGNING.pdf

Dear Sir -

Thank you for returning the call RE: Signs @ Stony Point Shopping Center

It was a delightful conversation concerning the signage. The topographical layout of the center

screams for some method to identify what's there. Folks are delighted to see this occurring.

Also - you mentioned transferring my call to Utilities. Could you please forward this message
to the proper person in that department asking please place the City Street - Forest Hill Avenue,

on the list to be repaved. Traffic has been heavy over the years, requiring that Forest hill Avenue

from Huguenot Road to Stony Point Road needs HELP - repaving. The surface will have a

very difficult time surviving another severe winter.

Thanks you,
Albert J Meyer, Jr
P. O. Box 3469

Richmond, VA 23235



